
March 15th, 2021 

 

Message to Students 

 

 

Dear students, 

our country is once again on a severe lockdown. 

Situations out of our reach compel us to remote lectures, but, as sad as it is, current 

measures are absolutely necessary to defend public health and safety. 

We know all too well how this situation impairs the communal life out of which public 

education thrives, as we do believe in active participation to classes and in the value of 

lectures in attendance. 

We shall return to classrooms in presence as soon as it will again be possible and we are 

planning the next year as a year of learning in presence.  

From the very beginning we have planned our courses committing ourselves to methods 

of learning which requires presence and debate between professors and students and we 

shall make any effort to stick to our plans and values. 

We must all, now, respond to current challenges and make full use of the potential 

offered by e-learning platforms. 

It is our duty, as a community of knowledge, to bring on our work even in the most 

exceptional of circumstances. And so we shall do. 

I really wish to thank you all, and all my colleagues, for the effective and ongoing 

commitment to the values of public education, as I am pretty sure and confident that 

these values will prevail. 

 

 

Prof. Pier Giuseppe Monateri 

President of the bachelor’s degree in Global Law and Transnational Legal Studies 


